
 

Supporting newcomers to this country has long been at the heart of Father Hudson’s 

Care through our partnership projects: Brushstrokes in Smethwick; Hope 

Community in Wolverhampton; Fatima House in central Birmingham; and working 

closely with St Chad’s Sanctuary, also in Birmingham. Will you join us? 

Please contact Teresa Clements,  

Newcomer Development Co-ordinator at Father Hudson’s Care. 

Call Teresa on 07464 497417 or  

e-mail teresaclements@fatherhudsons.org.uk 

Reaching out to provide social care in the Catholic Archdiocese of Birmingham 
Registered in England and Wales no. 1653388.  Registered charity no. 512992.  

Father Hudson’s Care is a working name of Father Hudson’s Society. 

A warm welcome to refugees. 

During 2017 and 2018, Father Hudson’s 

Care is reaching out across the Diocese 

to support parishes and schools already 

providing a welcome to newcomers, and 

help those considering starting new 

initiatives. The refugee crisis is still 

growing and we all have a vital role to 

play in helping newcomers feel welcome. 

As a parish or school, would you like  

to find out more about asylum seekers, 

refugees and migrants? 

With our help, could you provide 

practical support for destitute asylum 

seekers? 

Could you host a welcoming coffee 

morning for isolated newcomers? 

Trappist monk welcoming a stranger. Jules  Dauban (1864) 

Father Hudson’s Care wants to help you help refugees. 


